
19 January 2018

Valued client

Good day

SAVING TIME, SAVING MONEY (5)

All clients, please read further:
If you are not a client, you do not need to read further.
This is not compulsory reading for all clients.
Not only relevant to South African circumstances.
No afrikaans version of this e-mail available.

Referring back to our original client notice dated 8 March 2014 introducing Skype as a so-called
"backdoor communication method”, and keeping up with changing technology, improved
communication methods and client preferences, we have now abandoned the use of Skype as a
communication method.

Referring back to our original client notice dated 10 March 2014, both our official contact details
and remaining so-called "backdoor communication methods”, as well as the terms of use, remain
the same.

Please contact us, should you require any further advice or assistance.

Regards

Mr Johan de Kock
at
SUN JOMAR ACCOUNTANTS
johandekock@sunjomar.co.za


